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                                                                                                                                               04.06.2025 

Number : 18454353-100.04.02- 36460 

Subject : Go-Live of the Renewed Connect Application                                                    

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Reference: Announcement dated 30/04/2025 and numbered 2025/35493 

 

In the announcement referenced above, it was stated that the renewal of the current corporate member 

platform, “Connect” provided by Borsa İstanbul is planned, and that tests for the new application will 

be carried out with the participation of institutions currently using the platform. It was also mentioned 

that the go-live date for the production environment will be announced separately. 

 

The renewed corporate member platform, the Connect application, provided by Borsa İstanbul, will go 

live in the production environment on June 16, 2025. 

  

The renewed Connect application will be accessible at https://connect.borsaistanbul.com. Users 

currently defined as Connect users will be able to log in using their existing usernames and passwords. 

If a password has been forgotten, a new one can be set using the “Forgot Password” option on the login 

page. 

 

Verda Rest API users will be able to access the Verda Rest API via the following link: 

https://verda.borsaistanbul.com/ using their currently defined usernames and passwords. In case of a 

forgotten password, after logging into the Connect application, a new password can be set for the 

existing Verda Rest API user through the "User Management / Verda Users" page. 

 

The current system will remain in use in the test environments, and the deployment dates for the test 

environment will be announced in a separate notice. 

 

The "Connect Application User Guide" document, which explains the new screens of the Connect 

application, will be accessible via the following link: 

https://borsaistanbul.com/tr/sayfa/580/connectverda. 
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All requests and findings regarding this matter can be submitted via opening a ticket by sending an e-

mail to “bistechsupport_autoticket@borsaistanbul.com” with the subject "New Connect". 

 

Kindly submitted for your information and necessary action. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Korkmaz ERGUN 

CEO 

Board Member 

bistechsupport_autoticket@borsaistanbul.com

